From: donnie arciaga
To: External-Clerks

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Re: Development Variance Permit for 311 Ash St.

Date: Monday, February 20, 2023 8:57:31 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of New Westminster's network. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

We are residents of 311 Ash St. New Westminster for X years now. We are opposed to the proposed additional units to be done because we will be removed from our parking stall and we will be directly affected during the construction when or if it happens because we live on the first floor. Kindly hear our plea and re consider approving their application.

Respectfully,

Donnie and Victoria Arciaga